
 

Worship With Us  
We are grateful for your presence today. We believe our purpose is to 
love God and share Jesus Christ. We strive to be a congregation in 
which all feel welcomed and find opportunities to engage and grow. 
Wherever you are in your journey with God, we want you to know you 
are welcome here. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS              March 24, 2024     

The flowers in the sanctuary this morning are given to the 
Glory of God in loving memory of John Keagel by his Family. 

Sanctuary Flowers 

Stations of the Cross: Scripture and 
Art  

 
During Holy Week, join us to view the 14 original art 
pieces created by church members for the Adult Ed. 

Class during Lent. 
 

The art will be on display in the Prayer Room at the 
following times: 
 
Palm Sunday, March 24– One hour after the second 

worship service 

Please join us today from 1 p.m. - 3 p.m. 

in Christine Thomas Hall for a FREE sit-down Palm 

Sunday Dinner following the second worship service. 

We hope to see you there! 
 



 

SUNDAY MORNING VOLUNTEERS 

 This Week (3/24) Next Week (3/31) 

LETTERS OF CONCERN Karen Pugh Happy Easter! 

FLOWER DELIVERY Sandy Drawbaugh Happy Easter! 

   Letters of Concern are available for the congregation to sign. They are 
located on the table between the Gathering Place and the glass doors. 

Today: March 24 
Crimson Grill 

 
 

Events, Classes, Meetings, & Activities 



 

FPC Youth Group Ministry 

Today: Palm Sunday Dinner 

Next Week: Happy Easter! No Youth Group 

For more information and our schedule, go to our 
web page at fpcyork.org/youth-ministries or contact Eric Chase at 443-

686-2448 or ermchase@comcast.net 

 
Volunteers are needed for FPC’s first Spring 
Cleanup, scheduled for Saturday, April 6, starting 
at 9:30 a.m. and ending at Noon. Bring your work 
gloves and a garden trowel! 
 
It is B&G Committee’s intention to have a “FPC 
Work Party” on the first Saturday of each month! 
 
Our Property is beautiful. It does need our attention 
to maintain it! 
 
Thank you,  
B&G Committee 
 
Please contact Bob Weikert at 717.755.1286 with 
any questions. 

Building & Grounds Spring Clean Up!! 

Sunday Morning Cookies 
 

Each Sunday, Coffee and Cookies are placed in 
the Faith Gathering Place for our congregation 
to enjoy! 
 
Please consider donating a pack (or two!) of 
cookies to be served in the Faith Gathering 
Place after both the 8:30 a.m. and 10:45 a.m. 
Worship Services.  

 
Cookie donations are GREATLY 

APPRECIATED and can be dropped off in Café 225 



 

For our full Calendar of Events, Classes, and 
Meetings, Please go to our church website at 

www.fpcyork.org and click on the “calendar” link. 

SPONSOR THE TRUCK 
 

Caring Ministry gets pantry items from the Central Penn Food Bank 
(CPFB) each month. We are looking for families to sponsor the truck. 
Sponsorships can range from $25-$500. 

 Our Sponsors for March:  
Bob and Susan Weikert in honor of Bob’s 

heart donor and her family 
& 

Susanne Motter 
 

 Every month the Caring Ministry 
receives between 2000 and 3000 pounds of 
food from the Central Penn Food Bank (CPFB). 
The cost of this truck load of staples has been steadily rising, just as food 
costs have been increasing for all of us. Our average cost for the truck 
now ranges from $750 to $1000 per month. 
 For more information about this important ministry or to sponsor 
the truck, please call the church office (717.843.8041) or contact 
Elizabeth Lauer (Elizabeth@fpcyork.org) 

Watching From Home 
 

Every Sunday we stream both services to Facebook and YouTube. Links 
can be found on our website: www.fpcyork.org.  
For those without streaming capabilities, we still offer our Sundial Service 
at 10:45 a.m. only. Call 1-267-807-9601 enter code 301402434#. 
More information can be found in your Hallelujah. If you would like 
assistance in setting up any of these in-home services, please contact the  

Code Blue Emergency Shelter 
It is cold outside this winter, and so many of our neighbors are housing 
insecure. In following Jesus into our neighborhood, we are again 
hosting the Code Blue Emergency Shelter during the month of March. 
We cannot do this without our faithful volunteers to help with cooking 
meals, checking in our neighbors and providing snacks. If you can 
help, please sign up through this web site:                                        
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4DABA82EA4FF2-
47808616-code#/ or email Holli Smith at 
holli.burkhart.smith@gmail.com 


